
GE committee meeting 
October 26, 2021 
 

1. Review of minutes of September 28, 2021. Good job, Michelle! Minutes approved. 
 

2. ME-80 course resubmittal: Course approved with new details. 
 

3. Global Theatre course still conditionally approved. The committee asks that the 
assignments be clearer about requiring that students to examine issues from a 
Christian perspective.  
 

4. JRD report: We are concerned about the slow speed of approval and the lack of 
communication about this GE requirement from trustees/administration to faculty. 
 

5. Serving Society: Various options for changing the requirement were discussed. 
 
a. Leave it as it is but determine a way to assess it. 

 
b. Move the requirement from the GE—and make it a check-point for graduation 

for all students.  
 

 
 
In pale imitation of Michelle Hardley’s outstanding note-taking, 
 
 Greg Spencer 


